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No county should be able to defy the will of the people who voted to BAN the use of 

dogs to hunt cougars. This is WRONG. Not only is it a horrific way to manage wildlife 

populations but it also goes against our democratic principles and process by going 

against the will and vote of the people. If this bill passes I will no longer trust that my 

vote counts for anything. If people want to use dogs to hunt cougars then it should 

have to be voted on. Do NOT allow the hunting of cougars by dogs.  


